COPY. 119

Llopd's Register of Shipping="

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

15th January, 1921.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1l4th
instant, with reference to the ex-German steamar
*GOLDENPELS®, and have to acquaint you Shat 1t is understood
from the Ministry of Shipping that the asteamer is to be
placed in drv doeck on Monday for the examination of the
bottom by the intending purchasers, and I have to say
that if you are requested by the representatives of the
Mnistry to hold a survey on the bottom and issue a report
to them you are st liﬁcrty to do so.

If so, the report whieh you propose to issue,
with a statement of the circumstances, should be forwarded
to this Office in the first instance for approval.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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The Surv eyors,
BARRY.
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